
  

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
May 12, 2017 
 
Lance Baller 
High Speed Mining, LLC 
8480 East Orchard Rd, Suite 3600 
Greenwood Village, CO 80111 
 
RE: Katuska Pit; DRMS File No. M-1991-037; Notice of Non-compliance 
 
Dear Mr. Baller, 
 
On April 19, 2017, the Division received notice from the Park County Planning Department that the 
Katuska Pit; File No. M-1991-037 was in violation of Park County Land Use Regulations. Pursuant 
to C.R.S. 34-32.5-115(4) and the conditions of the Performance Warranty, High Speed Mining, LLC 
must remain in compliance with laws or regulations of the state, including but not limited to all 
federal, state, and local permits, licenses, and approvals, as applicable to the specific operation. 
 
The failure to maintain compliance with Park County zoning regulations has been cited as a problem. 
The Division will require High Speed Mining, LLC to demonstrate compliance with Park County 
Planning Department within 60 days of the date of this letter.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS 
 John Deegan, Park County Planning Department 
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